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Oregonians do not need another Tax. You already nickle and dime us on a Fuel Tax. 

We have some of the highest gas prices on the West Coast. In this economy when 

we are just trying to put food on our table and pay our utility bills you people come up 

with another tax. Next thing you know you will try and tax the air we breath. ODOT 

has wasted money, you should be asking where has it gone instead of trying to put a 

tax on our tires to bail them out! NO, on HB 3362!!!! 


